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It makes little sense for the state to require that healthcare facilities that DO NOT receive
Medicare reimbursements comply with the Medicare documentation requirements.  

Foulkeways at Gwynedd is a CCRC with a skilled nursing wing.  The care there is excellent. 
It will only require more staff to fulfill the regulatory requirements without enhancing the
standard of care we all receive here. 

Thank you,
--
A. Lee Miller

-- 
A. Lee Miller
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